
Summary of Sub 98 
This submission argues against the insertion of 'good faith' into the franchising code 
on the basis that it might increase legal uncertainty about the meaning of the term. It 
also argues against any increased disclosure requirements or a requirement to lodge 
disclosure documents with a third party. Instead, it supports government-funded 
education for prospective franchisees. 
 
This submission is from a franchisor. 
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